Adults are asked to wear masks
when on the school grounds
and socially distance.

Parents are not allowed inside
classrooms. If you need to meet
with a teacher, a meeting can be

organised and held outside.

Parents are encouraged to drop
students off outside the school
gates and as close to 8:30 as
possible.

Parent information sessions wiill
be replaced with information
sheets. Assemblies are
postponed until further notice.

Before school and after school
activities, such as choir and
breakfast club, will not proceed
until further notice.

/ If children are unwell, they should
N stay home.

ALL UP TO DATE INFORMATION WILL BE UPLOADED T0O
THE SCHOOL WEBSITE, SO PLEASE CHECK IT REGULARLY.
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